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Welcome Back!Welcome Back!
 As the semester kicks off, our team wants to
welcome you back and help catch you up on

current events for this semester! 
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2024 FAFSA has changed, specifically for
new pell grants and application length
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Tax Season kicks off on  January 31st!
With slight changes in tax brackets for
individual filers!

Make sure to check your
balance requirements for

Spring 2024!


